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Dear Parents, 
I use a token system to track student behavior in my classroom.  When students demonstrate positive behaviors they will receive a white token. Students will keep their tokens in a numbered pouch for the week.  The student that earns the greatest number of white tokens by the end of the week will be the Super Star of the Week.  The Super Star will receive an award, round of applause, and a special treat!  I announce the Super Star Student on Monday mornings and in the class newsletter as well.  

                           Star Student Special Reward options:

*1 Homework Pass

*Popcorn with a Friend

*Extra computer time for the week
When students demonstrate undesirable behaviors such as talking out, not following directions, or being disrespectful they will first receive a warning token. If a negative behavior is repeated the student will then earn a red token in their numbered pouch.  If your child earns a red token they will write a short note in their agenda explaining why.  Please sign your child’s agenda each night to stay informed of behavior, homework, and other school news and events.
Thanks, 

Mrs. Harp

charp@wcpss.net

Parent Signature _________________________________________________
*Your child will earn a white token for having this signed!
